From: Roger Warren

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: LC 19 support with public health monitoring
Date: Friday, January 24, 2020 6:07:38 PM

To whom it may concern,
I’m Roger Warren, 7066 NE Irving, Portland Oregon 97213. My landline is 503-254-9788.

My wife and | are retired with friends and relatives on the West Coast where other cap-and-
trade legislation is in effect similar to Europe and other regions of the earth.

As LC 19 progresses toward a bill, it should contain strong and continuous measurement of
public health. If a board or task force follows the effect of the new law, please be sure to
involve experts in public health and the affect of air and water pollution on marginalized
people
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